
3,1918.

Dear Mr. Boyd -

I have given consideration to your letter

of December 5th, which also beare the approval of Mr.

6' Enien, in which you deal further with the question of

the removal of the Indian from Tufts Cove.

I regret very much that the location adjoin-

ing Dirthouth has proved unsuitable, as I had hoped that

its choice and the consequent action to obtain possession

by the Department would have solved the difficulty in so

far as the Tuft's Cove Indian at least are concerned.

1 note your recommendation to purchase the

site containing abproximntely 100 acres in the vioinity

of Grand Lake which you state will be of ample are to

provide for the neede of all the Indian of the County.

The first thing of course is to obtain a

prise for this property, which you will be good enough to

guten.

river Bourgeois, N.S.
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